
Notice of CON Meeting on January 4, 2023 
 

While we usually have a training at our January CON meeting, we’ll start the year with an in-person 
meeting and an opportunity to give input through an engaging, interactive exercise. Guiding us will be 
the FORMA/Mithun team, our Progressive Design-Build consultants for 6 parks around the City. They 
are: Briarcrest Park, Richmond Highlands Park, James Keough Park, Hillwood Park, Ridgecrest Park, and 
Brugger’s Bog Park. You will consider all these parks, and can get a preview here. You will find full 
information at the bottom of this message. 
 
Wednesday, January 4, 7 to 9 pm 
CON meeting with the Forma/Mithun Team 
Council Chambers, Shoreline City Hall 

Please extend this invitation to others on your board, or to association members who would like to 
participate. RSVPs are really important for this. Let me know as soon as possible if you can come, and 
who else from your neighborhood we can expect. 

 

https://shorelineparks.infocommunity.org/#map

